
 

 

 

 

 

Electronic Prescribing Incentive Payments  
Discontinued Effective April 1, 2014 

 
The NYS Legislature has repealed the authorization for payment of an incentive to eligible 
pharmacies and medical practitioners for approved ambulatory Medicaid e-prescriptions 
(Section 6 of Part C of Chapter 60 of the Laws of 2014).   
 

As a result, effective April 1, 2014, payment of an incentive to eligible pharmacies and 
medical practitioners for each approved ambulatory Medicaid e-prescription, plus a 
maximum of five refills per prescription, is discontinued.   
 


